
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PA/CAK         9 January 2017 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
PARENTS’ EVENING AND ASSESSMENT AND REPORTING SCHEDULE FOR YEAR 
8  
THURSDAY 12 JANUARY 2017 
 
We are writing to remind you that there is a Parents’ Evening for Year 8 students on 
Thursday 12 January 2017. At this evening your child’s teachers will discuss their attitude to 
their subject as well as their progress so far this year. 
 
Following this Parents’ Evening a short report (Subject Review Grades – SRG) will be sent 
home giving actual grades for both Attitude to Learning and Attitude to Homework as well 
as information regarding the grade target bands which we will be using to track and report 
your child’s progress. 
 
We will also send you a more detailed written report for each subject shortly before we break 
up for Easter. 
 
Assessments have been taking place regularly throughout the year in each subject but final 
end of year examinations for Year 8 students are scheduled to take place in the week 
beginning Monday 5 June with a final SRG sent home before the Summer. 
 
I hope that this helps to clarify the assessment and reporting schedule for your son/daughter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


